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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I – Schenectady) met with representatives from the Spina

Bifida Association of Northeastern New York, based in Glenville, on Oct. 21st, at the

Legislative Office Building in Albany to discuss October as Spina Bifida Awareness Month.

Karen Wentworth and Heather Horwedel updated Senator Farley on their organization’s

programs. For more information on the association, visit http://sbaneny.org/
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